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Good morning 
 

Ho! Ho! Ho!  Its Christmas time again! 
 
And that means that we did want to find time in this increasingly 
hectic period to write to you and say “thank you” for your support 
over the last year. 
 
Now, if you are like most people, what you don’t want between now 
and Christmas is another dose of Christmas cheer. 
 
So that got us thinking.  What could we give you just to tangibilise 
our thanks?  And it occurred to us that post-Christmas is the time 
when a little “something” might be appreciated. 
 
So we are delighted to tell you that, when you can face a great 
restaurant meal any time during the more leisurely month of January, 
we have bought you a meal at Chloe’s Seafood Restaurant. 
 
We’ve paid for your meal (up to $75) which naturally does not 
include liquor or the cost of anybody else dining with you.  But your 
meal is on us.  Enjoy! 
 
And in the meantime, have a Merry Christmas.  May your new year 
be all that you could possibly wish. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P.S.  And call us when you get the chance.  We’ve got a couple of 
mind-blowing ideas you’ve just gotta hear. 


